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Newsletter Autumn 5, 9th October 2020 

Forest Schools 

Thanks to everyone who has been sending bits and pieces in, keep going!  The staff have had training now, and we are 

very excited to be working with Outdoor Adventures Forest School after half term.  We have enough tyres now, but are 

woefully short of the other ‘loose parts’ bits and pieces such as wood rounds and hazel poles.  If you are out and about 

over half term, or you know a neighbour whose tree have just fallen down, please could you help? 

Bedale High School Zoom 

Just to remind you that there will be a Zoom for parents of Y5 and Y6 pupils on Tuesday 13th October at 6pm.  This Zoom 

will be exclusively for parents from Burneston School.  Please check your emails for joining details. 

Home-School Learning Review 

A letter will be coming home with your child on Monday 12th October asking for your views on home learning – we are 

reviewing our procedures from during lockdown and planning for the (hopefully unlikely) event of further school closure.  

I’d like to make clear at this point that I don’t know any more about future lockdowns than you do (headteachers find out 

at the same time as parents), but as usual I’m trying to get slightly ahead of the game with contingency plans and would 

really appreciate your input.  Please frisk your child’s bookbag, complete and return as soon as you can, thank you! 

Flu Immunisations 

Well done to everyone who lined up for their squirt and sticker from the Immunisation Team – they said what a brilliant 

bunch of pupils you were and how much they loved coming to our fantastic school – thank you everyone! 

After School Wraparound Care 

Thanks to everyone who has booked in so far, we look forward to welcoming you from Monday 19th October! 

Individual Photos 

Don’t forget individual photos on Wednesday morning! 
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Parent/Carer Consultation Week 

Look out for an appointment letter coming out early w/c 12th October.  Thanks to everyone who has replied with either 

phone call or Zoom – your class teacher will be in touch very soon. 

Governor Vacancies 

We currently have three vacancies on our Governing Body.  Our Governors play a vital role in driving our school forwards, 

and we need your help!  If you can think of anyone who might be interested, or you are interested yourself, please get in 

touch.  The workload isn’t onerous, and this is a fantastic opportunity to help set the strategic vision for our school and 

support our children, staff and community flourish. 

Dates 

When What Who 

Wednesday 14th October Individual photos All  

Week Commencing 19th October Parent and Carer Consultations 

Week 

All 

Friday 23rd October School closes for half term All 

Friday 6th November Ripon Cathedral Service to 

Remember 

All, virtually, details to follow 

Wednesday 16th December Nativity, at St Michael’s 

Kirklington 

All 
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Here’s a taste of what’s been happening around school this week: 

 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                
 
                    

 
 

 


